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Newsletter for the Malvern Branch 

Your weekly Newsletter to keep in touch  whilst we cannot meet. 

Have you made your bunting yet?   
Do you need another template?  
Do you need some tape?   
Let me know and I can supply both. 

                                                               Hopefully, the bunting will bring the B-P Guild some publicity.   
 

“Ne’er cast a clout ‘till May is out” 
How many bits of ‘folk lore’ 
did you learn from your 
granny?  Can you send in 
something you learnt for the 
next edition – please. 

This particular saying does 
not relate to the month, but to 

the flowering of the Hawthorn blossom.  The flowers of 
the Hawthorn are usually referred to as May, simply 
because it flowers in May. 
 

 

Don’t forget to take part in the ‘Nation’s Toast to 
the Heroes of WW2’ at 3pm on the 8th May. 
from the safety of your own home, stand and 
raise a glass and ‘Toast’  
“To those who gave so much, we thank you” 

^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^^ 

Congratulations 
To Iris and Peter Skilton on their 50th Wedding 
Anniversary they should have been cruising.  

“We enjoyed our leisurely day yesterday as best 
we could, despite being at home rather than on 
our cruise! We had a Zoom session with all the 
family for an hour, went for a four mile walk and 
of course consumed a glass of fizz at various 
times during the day, including a toast with all 
the family.”  

Did you spot the deliberate mistake? 

1. monthly instead of weekly in the first paragraph 

2. Take care, not Take Car 

Take care & stay safe 

Sending you all a virtual hug. 

B-P Guild Malvern 


